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Hello Everyone,

We have had a great week back to preschool after the half term. The children have enjoyed being outside more, sharing stories, exploring the glittery shaving foam and are developing their skills in playing hide and seek (although they still hide in the same two places)! The children practiced throwing and catching, making ramps for the cars to travel down, mark making with felt-tips sellotaped together and junk modelling rockets.

Next week we are extending the children’s learning and following some children’s interests with a theme of space. The blue group will be focusing on shapes and lots of creative opportunities and yellow group will be role playing after reading the story Whatever Next and playing counting games. We will have the role play out to build a spaceship and go on an adventure, do puzzles, make moonscapes and lots of sensory and creative opportunities.
To help your child at home you could talk about space and look at some clips of rockets launching and spacemen on the moon.

We still have some Having Fun at Home booklets available if anyone would like one to share with a friend or give one as a Christmas present. They are available on the registration trolley.

Thank you so much for all of your reviews on Facebook and Childcare.co.uk. Thank you also for the extra likes, emojis, shares and comments on Facebook – it really does help to get us promoted in the local area.
https://www.instagram.com/magicdragonpreschoolbristol/
www.facebook.com/magicdragonpreschool 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you next week for some rocketing fun!
From Niki and the Magic Dragon team









Photos of what we get up to at preschool shared in the book on the registration trolley on Facebook and Instagram. 
Please take a look! 
Makaton sign of 
the week = tidy up
We would love you to join us!
We would love someone to step forward and join our preschool management committee as a secretary. The role involves one meeting per term currently held via Zoom in the evening and taking minutes that can then be typed up and circulated at a later date. You would be part of a committee that supports the preschool and ensures it is able to run.
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Bishopston Voice
If you get the Bishopston Voice magazine through your door, check out page 21 of the November issue.
Things to remember next week:
· As ever, if anyone has any out of date lentils, beans oats etc. that they would like to donate to us then please do bring them into preschool for us to use in our play. Thank you. 
· Please sign any Gift Aid declarations and return them to us in order for us to claim back some money for our charity.

Snack next week:                          
Monday: cereal  
Tuesday: bread sticks and fruit 
Wednesday: breads and spreads
Thursday: fruit and rice cakes
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